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The Fort Oglethorpe Kiwanis met at Hutcheson Medical 
Center on April 4, 2014 with Dwight Watt presiding with 8 
members and 2 guests present 
  
Chris McKeever gave the inspirational moment 
 
Chris updated on DSA and she has sent you the invitation 
form via email that you can email to invite people.  We 
need items for the silent auction 
 
We will not be assisting with Park cleanup as they had a 
signup deadline we missed.  Chris will have free 
admission to the 6th Calvary museum that day for Kiwanis 
One day. 
 
The club voted to give $100 to help with Walker County 
Senior Citizens Day 
 
The club voted to give Westside Elementary $100 to buy 
drinks for the children during statewide testing (CRCT) 
 
The annual meeting (we will elect 2014-15 officers and 
other annual club business) will be on April 25.  David and 
Greg were appointed to get nominations for the 
offices.  We will be voting for President, president-elect, 
secretary-treasurer and 3 board members.  If you are 
interested in serving as an officer let David or Greg know.   
 



We will give all members a chance again in March, April, 
May to earn the 90K award.  If you already earned it you 
will still receive it.  We will do a club orientation in March. 
  
The 60th anniversary will be on June 20 at First 
Baptist.  Our speaker will be the incoming K-T governor, 
PR Cook 
 
Sandy  Maddox, our Lt Governor, spoke about the 
program at Brainerd club on April 22 and invited us to 
participate and also to consider sponsoring.  He talked 
about future plans,.  CLE training (to train next years 
president and treasurer) will be in Chattanooga on June 
14 from 10-2. Location TBA.  Sandy is encouraging our 
division to be well represented at the district Convention 
when PR is formally elected and is sworn in as governor 
on August 8-10 in Kingsport.  The division is planning 
another service day and baseball game.  More details 
later. 
 
April 15 Hixson is celebrating their 67th birthday at 6:30pm 
at the Rib and Loin.  Chris and Dwight are going.  We 
need one more member to go so we can get an 
interclub.  Let Chris or Dwight know if you would like to go. 
 
Tell someone about Kiwanis and invite them to visit 
us. 
  
Upcoming events 
  



April 5 Kiwanis One Day - 6th Calvary museum will have 
free admission as part of this. 
 
April 25 Annual meeting 
 
May 3 Catoosa Kids Day at Colonade 
 
May 14 DSA at the Colonade 
  
June 29 is our 60th birthday we will celebrate on June 20 
at First Baptist Church. 
 
August 8-10 District Convention - Kingsport TN 
  
If you have items for the weekly newsletter send them to 
Dwight at dwight@dwightwatt.com 

 

 If your email address is changing send Dwight your new 
address so you will keep getting the newsletter. 
  


